
Mindful Magic at Christmas 
We all know that it has been a strange year and that there is every chance that Christmas 

will be a bit different this year too! Why not get it off  to a great start with a workshop of  

Mindful Magic fun and exciting activities with a Christmas twist? 

• 29th November 2020 at Yeldersley Hall, near Ashbourne 

• 10am-11am 3-5 years (parents are welcome to attend)

• 11.30am-1.00pm 6-10 years 

• 1.30-3pm 10-13 years

• £10 per child (places strictly limited)

Each session has its own Christmas theme and has been specifically planned for the 

age group of  children.  All children will learn some fantastic ‘magic spells’ to help the 

Christmas characters solve their problems, as well as making some Christmas themed 
craft to take home, to remind them of  the spells they have learnt. Please see the 

individual session information for further details. 

• Led by fully qualified teacher and Mindful Magic Mentor

• Full DBS and COVID risk assessment in place

Booking Information: 

Call 07545298919

Message the @mindfulmagicinthepeaks

Email planning4teachers@gmail.com

Places on a first come, first served basis

I look forward to seeing you there! 
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